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Brian Vickers 
Project Manager 

Pike Solar, LLC 
c/o JSI Construction Group, LLC 
1710 29th Street, Suite 1068 
Boulder, Colorado 80301 

October 13, 2021

Re: Temporary Water Service to Pike Solar Project 

Dear Mr. Vickers, 

Colorado Springs Utilities has procedures in place for the provision of 4,475,000 gallons of temporary use 
construction water.  Colorado Springs Utilities will negotiate, in good faith, to provide such water through 
an applicable contract to supply the necessary water for construction of the Pike Solar Project.  Colorado 
Springs Utilities will make this water available in compliance with applicable laws, tariffs, and regulations. 

Sincerely, 

David Longrie, P.E., PMP | Project Manager Supervisor
Colorado Springs Utilities | System Planning and Projects
O (719) 668-8776 | M (719) 499-0544
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